Miss Lore R. David Department of Zoology University of Vermont Burlington, Vermont

Dear Miss David:

Thanks for your letter of January 12. I am indeed very sorry that I never had opportunity to talk to you and to get acquainted. If you are interested in fish scales from Texas, we shall try to accumulate some for you from the various washings of samples. We do not seem to have any material on hand. However, I have a great deal of fish otoliths from the Ecoeme, also sharks' teeth. Are you by any chance interested in that?

I am glad to see that you have found a place in Vermont. It ought to be a very nice country there.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stensel

HBS:etm

April Danie